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Notice of Public Hearing 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN: The Van Alstyne City Council will hold a Public Hearing at the Van 

Alstyne Community Center located at 262 N Preston Ave on November 8, 2016 at 6:30 p.m. to 

consider a request by the owner/agent of the property being described as OTP VAN ALSTYNE 

ADDN, BLOCK 26, LOT11 & 12 more commonly known as 120 East Marshall Drive to allow a 

Single Family Dwelling – Detached use within the Central Business District (CBD).   

 

You may attend the meeting(s) and make comments for or against the zone change. You may also 

send written comments before the date of the meeting to the Van Alstyne City Manager, P.O. Box 

247, Van Alstyne, Texas  75495.  
 

 


